Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, August 13, 1984

Present: John Ju Jones, chairman, Katherine M. Ring and

Rachel C. Reinstein.

Selectmen called the meeting to order with the Flag Salute

at 7:30.

Minutes accepted as written

Brian Brown, Police chief has held 15 interviews and has narrowed
the number down to four. oOther interviews will be scheduled with
the four.

Discussed the request for a fifteen minute parking in front of
the Town Hall. Brian informed the selectmen that there is a
two hour parking limit on Main St. No decisions made on any
change.

Clark Craig,Road Agent has received a bid from Baird, Jaffrey
on the Paving for the two fire houses. The bid was in the
amount of $8,875. A bid received from Whitcomb Const. Company
was for $10,186.76. Clark is expecting another bid within the
next week.

Hillsboro has resurfaced all of Breezy Point Road. The Town of
Antrim will be responsible for the plowing through the winter.
The Loverns Mill Bridge has been re-inforced. The Road will
therefore be opened and the sign taken down.

David Wilson spoke to John about a sub-division. All needed
information was given to him.

Mary Allen and David Penney spoke to the selectmen in regard

to the BOA files. They have decided to purchase a two drawer
file with lock to be kept at the Town Hall. Anyone wanting to
look into the file can call a member of the BOA and will be free
to check out any information.

Mr. Schaeffer asked about installing a compost toilet in his

new home. It will meet with the State Regulations. Selectmen
agreed that when he applies for a building permit to build his

home, they will grant the compost toilet for one year after the

one year limit, they must have a regulation septic system installed.

KMR
A building permit was signed for Dennis Huntington and Leo
Bachilas. Mr. Batchilas is with the condition that the State
approve his septic plans which have been sent to the Water
Supply and Pollution Control Board.

A time is to be set up the week of August 27th for an energy
audit on the Town Buildings.

A letter in answer to Mr. Wrigley is to go out with a copy of
the Town zoning regulations and copy of the plot plan of the
property in question.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 ems



